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Governor to meet individuals, Non-Governmental Organizations and 

Government officials  

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh and Nagaland Shri P.B. Acharya, who 

has come back to Itanagar on 8th May 2017 from his recent tour outside the 

State will chair some important meetings during his stay in the State Capital. 

He graced the inaugural function of Vibrant North East as the chief guest on 

4th May 2017. 

Going with the spirit of ‘Sabka Saath, Sabka Vikas’, the Governor will meet 

individuals, Non-Governmental Organizations and Government officials for 

tangible suggestions and innovative ideas for the development of the State 

from the people,.  
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